
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(For Parents & Students of Classes IX and XI (Session 2025–2026)) 

Dear Parents and Students, 

This is to inform you that CBSE will open the online portal for registration of Classes IX and 

XI from 16th September 2025. Registration is mandatory for students of Classes IX and XI 

for their future Board Examinations (Class X & XII). 

The registration forms will be issued to students of Classes IX and XI on 23rd September 

2025 (Tuesday). Therefore, all students are required to keep the following documents ready 

on or before the due date for timely submission of the registration form along with the 

registration fee: 

 Photocopy of Aadhaar Card and APAAR ID -  

(Important: Ensure that Aadhaar/APAAR details exactly match with school records to 

avoid any registration issues.) 

 Photocopy of Class X Marksheet (for Class XI students only). 

 Two recent passport-size colour photographs of the student in Regular School Uniform 

(not House Uniform), as per the following specifications: 

High-quality, full-colour, passport-size.   Clear focus with a plain, solid background. 

Head facing directly towards the camera, from slightly above the top of the head to mid-

chest.  Eyes open, natural facial expression.    Spectacles (if worn daily) must not be tinted. 

The name of the candidate (as per school records/Class IX registration/Class X marksheet, 

as applicable) and the date of photograph (after 01.08.2025) must be mentioned on the 

photo. (SAMPLE attached). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Information for Class IX Students (Session 2025–2026) 

Parents and students are requested to ensure the accuracy of personal details and subject 

selection at the time of registration. Once data is submitted to CBSE in Class IX, no changes 

will be allowed either by CBSE or the school. 

This includes details such as Name, Father’s Name, Mother’s Name, Date of Birth. 

Any discrepancy must be immediately reported to the school office. 

(Reference: CBSE Letter No. CBSE/Reg/112510/2019, Dated: 08th August 2019). 

 

Mathematics Options in Class IX: 

CBSE has introduced two levels of Mathematics for Class IX onwards: 

 Mathematics Standard (041) & Mathematics Basic (241) 

Students opting for Mathematics – Basic (241) will not be eligible to take Mathematics at 

the Senior Secondary level (Class XI) in Science or Commerce Streams. Students opting for 

Mathematics – Standard (041) may pursue Mathematics in any stream at Class XI. 

Parents and students must carefully indicate their choice (Standard or Basic) in the CBSE 

Registration Form. 

 
We request your full cooperation in completing the registration process accurately and 

on time. 

With regards, 

Principal 

SUNITA SHARMA 
     01.08.2025 

 

Note: APAAR ID is mandatory for all students whose 

names are to be included in CBSE Registration. 
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